
August 18, 2016 School Board meeting: 

 

Rush City School District  has elected to exercise the optional “grace period” 

(retroactive to July 1, 2015) for federal procurements and delay implementation 

of the procurement standards under Uniform Guidance for all federal grants 

through June 30, 2017.  The District will continue to use existing procurement 

policies and procedures under the old standards for any federally funded 

procurements through June 30, 2017. 

Motion by: ________________________Seconded:________________ 


